Announcement: Update to Social Media
Policy

Dear [Team/Employees/Staff],
We are writing to inform you of an important update to our Social Media Policy, effective [date].
As our organization continues to grow and evolve, it is essential that our social media practices
align with our values and objectives.
The updated policy includes the following key changes:

o Enhanced guidelines on personal accounts and professional representation.

« Clarification of confidentiality practices regarding company information.

o Updated procedures for reporting inappropriate content or behavior.
We encourage you to review the complete Social Media Policy, which is available on [link or
location]. Your commitment to following these guidelines is crucial in maintaining our
organization's reputation and integrity.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out
to [contact person or department].

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Company Name]



